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Dear Parents/Carers 

 Thank you for your continued hard work and support through this time. 

It is good to hear the great work that is going on and the positive comments regarding our Teams sessions. We 

continue to provide Merit certificates tomorrow. It has been a steep learning curve for the staff and many parents, 

so we appreciate all that you are doing. Please be assured we know you can only do what you are able and we 

understand some of the pressures you are facing. It is very easy to feel overwhelmed but we will have plans in place 

to ensure your children will catch up once all this has ended. 

 IT Work Tomorrow 

I am sorry to say that much needed IT work is required in school tomorrow and we will be without the internet for 

much of the day. This will probably mean Teams meetings will not occur. I am sorry for the disruption but it is the 

only time we could get. We will be back as usual on Monday. 

 Half Term 

We have been provided with notification from the Government that at half term we will be closed as normal. This 

will be for every child and there will not be any work provided during this time. 

 Keep Notifying Us 

If your child is still attending school, please ensure you are still letting us know of any positive cases in your 

household and keep your child isolated. Please keep your child off if they have developed symptoms. 

  

Keep Safe, 

  

Mr Church  

  

 

 


